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19 October 2017 

 
 

Declarations of Lobbying 

 
Members of the Licensing Sub-Committee are asked to indicate if they have been 
lobbied, and if so, how they have been (i.e., letter, telephone call, etc.) in respect 
of the applications below: 
 
Application No. Type of lobbying 
 
  .............................  
Sandgate Vaults DCL/17/15 
  .............................  
 
  .............................  
 
  .............................  
Uno Mas DCL/17/16 
  .............................  
 
  .............................  
 
  .............................  
 
  .............................  
 
 
SIGNED:  ................................................  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
When completed, please return this form to the Committee Administrator at 
the meeting. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


